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Staff and Applicant
Approval Letter
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Perone, Steve

From: Vanessa Nunez <VNunez@azdot.gov>
Sent: Tuesday, February 21, 2017 1:38 PM

To: Projectinput

Cc: Dennis Haley

Subject: 2-HP-2017 - New Villa & Moran Residence

RE: 2-HP-2017
New Villa & Moran Residence
4832 N 76" P

Attn: Keith Niederer

Thank you for your notice for the above-referenced development.
After review, the development location is more than 1/4 mile from any ADOT proposed or existing highway facility. As
such, ADOT has no comment.

Please feel free to contact Dennis Haley at DHaley@azdot.gov should you have any further questions. We appreciate
the opportunity to review and comment. Thank you.

Vanessa Nuiiez
Administrative Assistant Il
205 South 17th Avenue

MD 612E, Room 302
Phoenix, Arizona 85007-3212
602.712.7184

www.azdot.gov

Infrastructure Delivery and Operations.

Confidentiality and Nondisclosure Notice: This email transmission and any attachments are intended for use by the person(s)/entity(ies) named above and may
contain confidential/privileged information. Any unauthorized use, disclosure or distribution is strictly prohibited. If you are not the intended recipient, please contact
the sender by email, and delete or destroy all copies plus attachments.



Niederer, Keith

From: Venker, Steve

Sent: Thursday, January 12, 2017 8:39 AM
To: Niederer, Keith

Subject: FW: 4832 N 76th Place

This message relates to 788-PA-2016.

From: Robert McBride [mailto:rimcbride5@icloud.com
Sent: Thursday, January 12, 2017 9:21 AM

To: Venker, Steve

Cc: Jerry Mosier

Subject: 4832 N 76th Place

Hi Steve:

The Villa Monterey IV HOA Board has reviewed the scope of work for Ms Jackie Moran, Case Number:
788-2016, at 4832 N 76th Place and has approved the plans. I have given to Ms Moran an approval letter
from the Board for her records and yours.

By the way, our representative Amy will be at your meeting scheduled for January 18th.
If I can be of any further assistance, please contact me.
Rob McBride

President
VM IV HOA

2-HP-2017
01/24/2017



